

January 14, 2014

Cindy Schneible
Executive Director
McKinney Community Development Corporation
5900 S. Lake Forest Drive, Ste. 110
McKinney, TX 75070

Dear Cindy:

The Heritage Guild of Collin County would like to request an extension on the Project Grant received in 2013. The commercial requirements on the Dulaney Inn project have increased the costs by the following amounts:

Asbestos Abatement: \$17,231

Sprinkler and Alarm System: \$60,000

Electrical Upgrades: \$22,000

ADA Changes: \$20,000

These increases required additional fundraising before work could be restarted. The asbestos abatement and electrical upgrades are complete and the sprinkler system is in work. All money needed for the changes has been raised. The revised schedule calls for the Inn to open in July 2015.

Please consider extending the project grant through June 2015.

Sincerely,

Cindy Johnson

Executive Director

The Heritage Guild of Collin County

Bringing Collin County History Alive!

P.O. Box 583 McKinney, TX 75069 972-562-8790 www.chestnutsquare.org